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Thank you unconditionally much for downloading mary balogh notorious rake.Maybe
you have knowledge that, people have look numerous period for their favorite
books once this mary balogh notorious rake, but end stirring in harmful
downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook as soon as a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
on the other hand they juggled later some harmful virus inside their computer.
mary balogh notorious rake is available in our digital library an online
admission to it is set as public consequently you can download it instantly.
Our digital library saves in combined countries, allowing you to acquire the
most less latency epoch to download any of our books later this one. Merely
said, the mary balogh notorious rake is universally compatible taking into
consideration any devices to read.
A Counterfeit Betrothal/The Notorious Rake Mary Balogh 2013-04-30 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER Mary Balogh presents two of her classic Regency-era
romances—seductive tales of ladies who are running away from love . . . and
rogues who enjoy the chase. A COUNTERFEIT BETROTHAL Lady Sophia Bryant has no
intention of marrying anytime soon. Her one desire is to reunite her parents,
who have been estranged for fourteen years. Surely, if she happens to announce
her betrothal—even a false one—they will be forced to see each other.
Devilishly handsome Lord Francis Sutton seems perfect for such deceit, always
agreeable to games of passion in which he has nothing to lose. The trap is
set—if only Lady Sophia can keep her foolish heart from falling prey to her
brilliant snares. THE NOTORIOUS RAKE Lord Edmund Waite is everything that Lady
Mary Gregg despises: lewd, lascivious, mocking—the most incorrigible and
successful rogue around. A bluestocking like her would never tempt a man whose
taste runs to pretty playthings—so Mary is startled to find herself the object
of Lord Edmund’s desires. Even more surprising is her reaction to his shocking
advances. She may be a lady, but this man knows so well how to make her feel
like a woman. Includes excerpts of The Proposal and The Arrangement by Mary
Balogh
The Temporary Wife Mary Balogh 2012-10-10 Collects two romances, including "A
Promise of Spring," in which Grace, confessing to her husband about an
indiscretion that had compromised her virtue, finds her life complicated by the
reappearance of the lord who had betrayed her.
Under The Mistletoe Mary Balogh 2003-10-28 In this beautifully written
“Christmas gift to her readers” (Booklist), New York Times bestselling author
Mary Balogh draws on the warmth of the Christmas season to heal the wounds of
the human heart in five holiday historical romance novellas of family, friends,
lovers, and strangers.... In A Family Christmas, an estranged husband and wife
make an unexpected connection—and an illuminating discovery—during the holiday
season. The Star of Bethlehem is a lost diamond ring causing a riff in an
already troubled marriage until a servant solves not one mystery but three
surrounding its disappearance. The Best Gift can come at the most unexpected
moments, especially for a lonesome teacher enlisted over the holidays to
chaperon the niece of a notorious rake. Playing House finds an impoverished
young woman longing to celebrate just one last, joyous Christmas before she and
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her orphaned siblings are separated forever. And in No Room at the Inn, a
winter storm on Christmas Eve brings a young couple in from the cold,
desperately in need of warmth and shelter for their unborn child.
What a Scoundrel Wants Carrie Lofty 2008-12-01 In this dazzling, original tale,
Carrie Lofty imagines a new chapter in the well-loved Robin Hood fable. Meet
Robin's rakish nephew, Will Scarlet, a man whose talents with the sword and the
ladies are legendary--until his desire for one woman changes everything. . . A
Passionate Lover. . . A swordsman for the Sheriff of Nottingham, Will Scarlet
has finally emerged from his famous uncle's shadow. But when he's unwittingly
drawn into a bloody battle between the Sheriff and a nobleman, it's impossible
to tell friend from foe. A woman's screams lead Will straight into the carnage
to save her--but the ravishing young lady is not the helpless maid she appears
to be. . . An Amorous Lady. . . Meg of Keyworth lost her sight to illness years
ago, but that hasn't stopped her mission to save her imprisoned sister, who's
been arrested by none other than Will Scarlet. Meg wants to hate Will for
betraying her family, but he sparks heated desire in her heart--a desire that
only he can satisfy. Meg is lovely and loving, and bedding her is sensual
bliss. To please her in every way is what he wants most. . .for Will knows he
will cherish her forever. . ..
Devil's Cub Georgette Heyer 2019-01-01 "You're in for a treat."—NORA ROBERTS,
#1 New York Times bestselling author The Marquis of Vidal always gets his own
way. Until he meets Mary Challoner... Praise for Devil's Cub: "If you've never
read Heyer's books before, prepare to be charmed. Or come rediscover her
magic."—LINDA HOWARD, author of Up Close and Dangerous "[C]olorful and
eccentric characters." —Library Journal
A Day for Love Mary Balogh 2018-02-06 A DAY FOR LOVE The Substitute Guest
Claire Ward is invited at the last moment to a Valentine’s house party when
another guest withdraws. She soon feels very out of place, however, when she
realizes the party is intended to be something wild. When each gentleman draws
the name of the lady who will be his Valentine for the next three days, the
Duke of Langford, the worst rake of them all, finds himself deliberately but
quite inexplicably choosing the card of the lady he suspects is prim and
virtuous—and very unlike any other he has known. Golden Rose The Master of
Ceremonies in Bath has devised an intriguing plan for the annual Valentine’s
ball at the Assembly Rooms. Each gentleman is to send an anonymous favor to the
lady of his choice and she is to wear it or carry it to the ball to discover
the identity of her Valentine. But when Roger Bradshaw sends a golden rose to
the lady of his choice, his mischievous young cousin, entrusted with delivering
it, presents it to another young lady he considers more worthy. A Waltz Among
the Stars Viscount Brandon, determined to put behind him his grief over the
death of his young wife two years before, accepts an invitation to a
Valentine’s house party, where he plans to woo the young daughter of the house.
However, he finds himself drawn instead to her older sister, who nurses a deep
grief of her own while also living apart from her family under the disgrace of
a youthful indiscretion.
Taming the Rake Monica McCarty 2015 "They are known as the Rake Slayers ...
Tired of the different standards applied to the men who flout society's rules,
three young ladies seek a little primitive justice and hatch a plan to bring a
few of London's most notorious rakes up to snuff before refusing them. But they
soon learn exactly what it is that makes rakes so dangerous."--Back cover.
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The Rake's Wicked Proposal Carole Mortimer 2009-11-01 Society knows Lucian St.
Claire to be one of the wickedest rakes around. His heart is out of reach, but
he can certainly charm a lady. Now the time has come for Lucian to produce an
heir—so first he must choose a wife! Young, vivacious and high-spirited, Grace
Hetherington is definitely not the kind of woman he's looking for. Yet there's
something irresistible about her—and when they're caught in a rather
compromising situation, he has no choice but to make her his convenient bride….
Led Astray by a Rake Sara Bennett 2009-05-26 The hunt is on for the perfect
husband . . . Beneath Livy Monteith's icy blonde exterior beats a passionate
heart, a heart that will not abide by society's rules. No, Livy will simply not
marry the proper young man her parents have chosen for her husband. She'd
rather die! But even her friends at Miss Debenham's Finishing School are
shocked by the man she desires. Lord Dominic Lacey, the man they call Wicked
Nic, is quite handsome, even more notorious, and every bit a scoundrel. Nic
thinks he knows all about Livy. She's a proper young lady from an upstanding
family, the kind of woman any respectable man would be thrilled to take as his
bride—but Nic is not a respectable man. For Livy, even being seen with him
would lead to certain scandal. So why is the ravishing innocent doing
everything in her power to seduce him? Bedding her would be a delight. But a
sinful night with a man like Nic would lead a girl very far astray indeed . . .
Bold Seduction (Of Professor Hornsby) Karyn Gerrard 2020-06-03 A Fascinating
Proposition As owner of The Starling Club, one of London’s more popular
brothels, Philomena McGrattan has seen and heard it all. There is little that
surprises her anymore, and even less that interests her. When she is presented
an opportunity at a tempting and bold seduction, she can’t help but rise to the
challenge. A virgin son of a duke? How could she refuse? An Improbable
Encounter Quiet and set in his ways, Lord Spencer Hornsby is a brilliant
eccentric who prefers solitude and researching ancient civilizations. Alone in
the Welsh countryside, with only his two wolfhounds for company, Spencer has
little time or patience for the pleasures of society. But when an unexpected
guest arrives at his isolated hunting lodge, Spencer cannot help but be
irresistibly intrigued by the presence of this beautiful woman. Philomena is
shocked to discover that the odd professor stirs up feelings she thought long
dead. Spencer, ever the man of research, is eager to learn all he can. Will
they find deeper emotions are in play as they take their journey of discovery?
A HANDFUL OF GOLD Mary Balogh 2020-02-01 Nineteenth-century London—Verity’s
father has passed away, so in order to pay for the surgery her sister needs,
she becomes a theater dancer under a false name. Dancers are considered no
better than harlots in the eyes of gentlemen, so Viscount Fillion Guzby decides
he can buy some time with her—in fact, he asks her to spend Christmas with him
in exchange for five hundred pounds!
Someone to Remember Mary Balogh 2019-11-05 It’s never too late to fall in love
in this enchanting new story, a novella in the Westcott series from New York
Times bestselling author Mary Balogh. Matilda Westcott has spent her life
tending to the needs of her mother, the Dowager Countess of Riverdale, never
questioning the web of solitude she has spun herself. To Matilda, who considers
herself an aging spinster daughter, marriage is laughable—love is a game for
the young, after all. But her quiet, ordered life unravels when a dashing
gentleman from her past reappears, threatening to charm his way into her heart
yet again. Charles Sawyer, Viscount Dirkson, does not expect to face Matilda
Westcott thirty-six years after their failed romance. Moreover, he does not
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expect decades-old feelings to emerge at the very sight of her. When
encountering Matilda at a dinner hosted by the Earl of Riverdale, he finds
himself as fascinated by her as he was the first day they met, and wonders
whether, after all these years, they have a chance at happiness together.
Charles is determined to crack the hard exterior Matilda has built up for more
than three decades, or he will risk losing her once again.... *Includes bonus
excerpts from the Westcott novels*
The Proposal Mary Balogh 2013-05-28 “This is Mary Balogh at her riveting
best.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Debbie Macomber Gwendoline, Lady
Muir, has seen her share of tragedy. Content in a quiet life with friends and
family, the young widow has no desire to marry again. But when Hugo, Lord
Trentham, scoops her up in his arms after a fall, she feels a sensation that
both shocks and emboldens her. Hugo is a gentleman in name only: a war hero
whose bravery earned him a title, a merchant’s son who inherited his wealth. He
is happiest when working the land, but duty and title now demand that he finds
a wife. Hugo doesn’t wish to court Gwen, yet he cannot resist her guileless
manner, infectious laugh, and lovely face. He wants her, but will she have him?
The dour ex-military officer who so gallantly carried Gwen to safety is a man
who needs a lesson in winning a woman’s heart. But through courtship and
seduction, Gwen soon finds that with each kiss, and with every caress, Hugo
captivates her more—with his desire, with his love, and with the promise of
forever. “[Mary Balogh] writes with wit and wisdom. . . . The Proposal is both
moving and entertaining and the beginning of what promises to be an outstanding
series.”—Romance Reviews Today “A historical romance of unusual thoughtfulness
and depth.”—Publishers Weekly Includes a preview of Mary Balogh’s The
Arrangement
The Suitor (Short Story) Mary Balogh 2013-07-22 Mary Balogh’s charming and
warm-hearted eBook original short story is a testament to the steadfast
devotion of true love, as a young miss on the marriage mart cleverly plots to
claim her one and only. If circumstances were different, Philippa Dean would be
happy to fall in love with Viscount Darleigh. He is certainly the perfect
gentleman and everything her parents want: titled, handsome, respectable. His
blindness only reinforces his quiet power and strength. But Philippa does not
love him. Her heart is already taken and there is only one thing she can do:
Thwart the matchmaking plans. Julian Crabbe is desperate to rescue the woman he
fell in love with two years ago. Then, he was a reckless cub, justly earning
Philippa’s parents’ scorn. Now, he is every inch a respectable suitor and
determined to prove it before it is too late. Intrude on the viscount’s house
party? Gladly. Interrupt the match of the season? Happily. For nothing can stop
the power of a love that will not be denied. Includes a preview of Mary
Balogh’s delicious new novel, The Arrangement! Praise for The Proposal “This is
Mary Balogh at her riveting best. Everyone loves a wounded hero, and Balogh
introduces us to an unforgettable one who discovers the healing power of
love.”—Debbie Macomber “[Mary Balogh] writes with wit and wisdom. . . . The
Proposal is both moving and entertaining and the beginning of what promises to
be an outstanding series.”—Romance Reviews Today “A historical romance of
unusual thoughtfulness and depth.”—Publishers Weekly
Dark Angel/Lord Carew's Bride Mary Balogh 2010-02-23 From New York Times
bestselling author Mary Balogh come two classic tales of love turned dangerous,
set amid the splendor of Regency England—a time rife with passion, betrayal,
and intrigue. DARK ANGEL Jennifer Winwood has been engaged for five years to a
man she hardly knows but believes to be honorable and good: Lord Lionel Kersey.
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Suddenly, she becomes the quarry of London’s most notorious womanizer, Gabriel
Fisher, the Earl of Thornhill. Jennifer has no idea that she is just a pawn in
the long-simmering feud between these two headstrong, irresistible men—or that
she will become a prize more valuable than revenge. LORD CAREW’S BRIDE
Jennifer’s cousin Samantha Newman is smarting after she too is toyed with by
Lord Kersey. In the midst of her heartbreak, she seeks solace from her new
friend, the disabled gardener Hartley Wade. If only she knew that Hartley is
secretly Lord Carew, and that he hides more than extraordinary wealth: a
passionate secret held deep in his heart that only her love can reveal.
Now a Bride (Short Story) Mary Balogh 2011-06-13 Now a Bride is what fans of
New York Times bestselling author Mary Balogh’s Mistress series have been
clamoring for: more passion and more drama featuring the Dudley siblings. In
anticipation of the enticing third book in the Mistress trilogy, The Secret
Mistress, here are never-before-published scenes from More than a Mistress and
No Man’s Mistress—plus Mary Balogh’s new epilogue for the series. • JOCELYN AND
JANE: Three new scenes—“The Proposal,” “The Wedding,” and “Return to Acton
Park”—spark more fiery passion from charmingly arrogant Jocelyn and spirited
Jane. • FERDINAND AND VIOLA: Two unpublished scenes—“The Wedding” and “Home to
Pinewood Manor”—prove once again that this unlikely but perfect couple is made
for each other. • THE REUNION: FIVE YEARS LATER: Enjoy a brand-new chapter that
reunites readers with all three Dudley couples and their children and answers
every fan’s biggest question: What happened after the last page was turned?
NEW: The enchanting prequel to the Mistress series! Readers got to know madcap
Angeline and straitlaced Edward through the romantic adventures of the Dudley
brothers. But Angeline and Edward have their own story of passion to tell in
The Secret Mistress. BONUS: This eBook includes an excerpt from Mary Balogh's
The Secret Mistress.
Only a Kiss Mary Balogh 2015-09-01 The Survivors’ Club: Six men and one woman,
injured in the Napoleonic Wars, their friendships forged in steel and loyalty.
But for one, her trials are not over.... Since witnessing the death of her
husband during the wars, Imogen, Lady Barclay, has secluded herself in the
confines of Hardford Hall, their home in Cornwall. The new owner has failed to
take up his inheritance, and Imogen desperately hopes he will never come to
disturb her fragile peace. Percival Hayes, Earl of Hardford, has no interest in
the wilds of Cornwall, but when he impulsively decides to pay a visit to his
estate there, he is shocked to discover that it is not the ruined heap he had
expected. He is equally shocked to find the beautiful widow of his
predecessor’s son living there. Soon Imogen awakens in Percy a passion he has
never thought himself capable of feeling. But can he save her from her misery
and reawaken her soul? And what will it mean for him if he succeeds?
Seduce Me at Sunrise Lisa Kleypas 2008-09-30 Seduce Me at Sunrise, the second
book in the Hathaways series by beloved author Lisa Kleypas. Kev Merripen has
longed for the beautiful, well-bred Winnifred Hathaway ever since her family
rescued him from the brink of death when he was just a boy. But this handsome
Gypsy is a man of mysterious origins—and he fears that the darkness of his past
could crush delicate, luminous Win. So Kev refuses to submit to
temptation...and before long Win is torn from him by a devastating twist of
fate. Then, Win returns to England...only to find that Kev has hardened into a
man who will deny love at all costs. Meantime, an attractive, seductive suitor
has set his sights on Win. It's now or never for Kev to make his move. But
first, he must confront a dangerous secret about his destiny—or risk losing the
only woman he has lived for.
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The Constant Heart Mary Balogh 2017-08-01 Rebecca Shaw was heartbroken when
Christopher Sinclair, whom she had loved passionately and who had sworn that he
loved her in return her, left her without explanation to marry a far wealthier
woman. Rebecca has since found consolation and peace as the fiancée of the
local vicar, whose worthy work and dreams she shares. But Christopher, now
widowed, is back and Rebecca has to keep reminding herself that he once
betrayed her and must never be trusted again. Her heart, however, tells her
otherwise.
At Last Comes Love Mary Balogh 2009-04-28 BONUS: This edition contains an
excerpt from Mary Balogh's The Secret Mistress. Step into a world of scandal,
intrigue, and enthralling passion as New York Times bestselling author Mary
Balogh sweeps us into the lives of an extraordinary family: the Huxtables.
Margaret, the eldest, embarks on the most risqué adventure of her life and
agrees to marry the most notorious man in London.… Only desperation could bring
Duncan Pennethorne, the infamous Earl of Sheringford, back home after the
spectacular scandal that had shocked even the jaded ton. Forced to wed in
fifteen days or be cut off without a penny, Duncan chooses the one woman in
London in frantic need of a husband. A lie to an old flame forces Margaret
Huxtable to accept the irresistible stranger’s offer. But once she discovers
who he really is, it’s too late—she’s already betrothed to the wickedly sensual
rakehell. Quickly she issues an ultimatum: If Duncan wants her, he must woo
her. And as passion slowly ignites, two people marrying for all the wrong
reasons are discovering the joys of seduction—and awaiting the exquisite
pleasure of what comes after….
It Happened One Night Stephanie Laurens 2009-10-06 It Happened One Night . . .
and nothing was ever the same again! Once upon a time, four superstar
storytellers—New York Times bestselling authors Stephanie Laurens and Mary
Balogh, along with Jacquie D'Alessandro and Candice Hern—came up with a
delicious idea. What if they each wrote a story about a proper young lady
stranded at a remote inn away from society's constraints? What would happen?
And how long would it take for her to give in to desire? In these four amazing
tales, four heroines will come face-to-face with the men who got away . . .
only to discover that, instead of anger, there is still a passionate connection
that cannot be denied. And while each of their lives is quite different, and
their pasts utterly unique, they will all make a common discovery—that one
night can change everything . . . forever.
The Rake's Daughter Anne Gracie 2022-07-26 An earl is forced to play matchmaker
for the daughters of a rake in a smart and witty new Regency romance from the
national bestselling author of The Scoundrel’s Daughter. Recently returned to
England, Leo, the new Earl of Salcott, discovers he's been thrust into the role
of guardian to an heiress, the daughter of a notorious rake. Even worse, his
wealthy ward has brought her half-sister, the beautiful but penniless Isobel,
with her. Leo must find Clarissa a suitable husband, but her illegitimate half
sister, Izzy, is quite another matter. Her lowly birth makes her quite
unacceptable in London’s aristocratic circles. However, the girls are devoted
to each other and despite the risk of scandal if Izzy’s parentage is
discovered, they refuse to be separated. To Leo’s frustration, nothing will
convince them otherwise. Even worse, sparks fly every time Leo and Izzy
interact. Called away to his country estate, Leo instructs the young ladies to
stay quietly at home. But when he returns, he's infuriated to discover that
Izzy and Clarissa have launched themselves into society — with tremendous
success! There's no going back. Now Leo must enter society to protect Clarissa
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from fortune hunters, and try not to be driven mad by the sharp-witted,
rebellious, and intoxicating Izzy.
A Christmas Bride/Christmas Beau Mary Balogh 2012-11-27 In a pair of classic
Regency-era Christmas romance novels from New York Times bestselling author
Mary Balogh, the holidays herald the greatest gift of all: unexpected, allconsuming love. A CHRISTMAS BRIDE The very wealthy Edgar Downes has promised
his aging father to finally take a bride—specifically, to wed a titled lady by
Christmas. London is full of pretty, proper, and eligible misses, but it’s the
widow Helena, Lady Stapleton, in a shocking red dress, who captures Edgar’s
attention. Helena is intrigued by the seductive stranger—but he’s simply not in
her class. Marriage, of course, would never do. But in a season of miracles,
something wondrous is about to happen. CHRISTMAS BEAU Not even the warm,
forgiving Christmas spirit can stop the Marquess of Denbigh from settling his
score with Judith Easton: The beautiful young widow injured Denbigh’s pride
years ago by jilting him for another man. Now that Judith is free from a
nightmare marriage, the handsome marquess has her in his sights—and wants her
in his arms. But to trust the tender words on his lips, Judith must not only
see past the hardness of his heart, but learn once again to trust her own
heart’s desire.
Slightly Dangerous Mary Balogh 2005-03-01 All of London is abuzz over the
imminent arrival of Wulfric Bedwyn, the reclusive, cold-as-ice Duke of
Bewcastle, at the most glittering social event of the season. Some whisper of a
tragic love affair. Others say he is so aloof and passionless that not even the
greatest beauty could capture his attention. But on this dazzling afternoon,
one woman did catch the duke’s eye—and she was the only female in the room who
wasn’t even trying. Christine Derrick is intrigued by the handsome duke…all the
more so when he invites her to become his mistress. What red-blooded woman
wouldn’t enjoy a tumble in the bedsheets with a consummate lover—with no
strings and no questions asked. An infuriating lady with very definite views on
men, morals, and marriage, Christine confounds Wulfric at every turn. Yet even
as the lone wolf of the Bedwyn clan vows to seduce her any way he can,
something strange and wonderful is happening. Now for a man who thought he’d
never lose his heart, nothing less than love will do. With her trademark wit,
riveting storytelling, and sizzling sexual sparks, Mary Balogh once again
brings together two polar opposites: an irresistible, high-and-mighty
aristocrat and the impulsive, pleasure-loving woman who shows him what true
passion is all about. A man and a woman so wrong for each other, it can result
only in the perfect match.
Then Comes Seduction Mary Balogh 2009-03-24 BONUS: This edition contains an
excerpt from Mary Balogh's The Secret Mistress. New York Times bestselling
author Mary Balogh sweeps us back in time to an age of scandal and glittering
society—and brings to life an extraordinary family: the daring, passionate
Huxtables. Katherine, the youngest sister—and society’s most ravishing
innocent—is about to turn the tables on the irresistible rakehell sworn to
seduce her, body and soul.... In a night of drunken revelry, Jasper Finley,
Baron Montford, gambles his reputation as London’s most notorious lover on one
woman. His challenge? To seduce the exquisite, virtuous Katherine Huxtable
within a fortnight. But when his best-laid plans go awry, Jasper devises a
wager of his own. For Katherine, already wildly attracted to him, Jasper’s
offer is irresistible: to make London’s most dangerous rake fall in love with
her. Then Jasper suddenly ups the ante. Katherine knows she should refuse. But
with scandal brewing and her reputation in jeopardy, she reluctantly agrees to
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become his wife. Now, as passion ignites, the seduction really begins. And this
time the prize is nothing less than both their hearts.…
Slightly Tempted Mary Balogh 2003-12-30 BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt
from Mary Balogh's The Secret Mistress. Meet the Bedwyns—six brothers and
sisters—men and women of passion and privilege, daring and sensuality. Enter
their dazzling world of high society and breathtaking seduction…where each will
seek love, fight temptation, and court scandal…and where Morgan Bedwyn, the
willful youngest daughter, discovers that true love is a temptation no woman
can—or should—resist. Young. Ravishing. Exquisitely marriageable. From the
moment he spies Lady Morgan Bedwyn across the glittering ballroom, Gervase
Ashford, Earl of Rosthorn, knows he has found the perfect instrument of his
revenge. But wedlock is not on the mind of the continent’s most notorious rake.
Nor is it of interest to the fiercely independent Lady Morgan herself…until one
night of shocking intimacy erupts in a scandal that could make Gervase’s
vengeance all the sweeter. There is only one thing standing in his way: Morgan,
who has achieved the impossible—she’s melted his coolly guarded heart. For
Gervase, only the marriage bed will do, but Morgan simply will not have him.
Thus begins a sizzling courtship where two wary hearts are about to be undone
by the most scandalous passion of all: glorious, all-consuming love.
More than a Mistress Mary Balogh 2011-05-24 In her most captivating novel to
date, Mary Balogh, the premier writer of Regency-era romantic fiction, invites
you into a world of scandal and seduction, of glittering high society and
startling intrigue, as an arrogant duke does the unthinkable-- he falls in love
with his mistress. More Than a Mistress He is bad-tempered, reckless, a man
superior in his abilities to charm and delight women. The greatest matrimonial
prize in all of Christendom, he is the scandalous Duke of Tresham. When a young
woman interferes in his Hyde Park duel, causing him to get shot, he hires her
as his nurse, vowing that she will share his misery during his convalescence.
Far too bold for her own good, Jane Ingleby is the kind of woman a man might
find beautiful were it not for her impudence. She questions the duke's every
move, scolds his bad manners, breaches his secrets, and touches his soul. When
Tresham offers to set Jane up in his London town house, love is the last thing
on his mind. And hers. Trying to pretend it is strictly business, an
arrangement she must accept in order to conceal a dangerous secret, Jane
suspects there is nothing more perilous than being the lover of such a man. Yet
as she gets past his devilish facade and sees the noble heart within, she
discovers the greatest jeopardy of all--a passion that drives her to risk
everything on one perfect month with the improper gentleman who thinks love is
for fools. Hailed by critics as "sensual," "unforgettable," "a matchless
storyteller,"* Mary Balogh has captured the hearts of readers with her novels
of breathtaking romance. In More than a Mistress she dazzles us once again with
a love story that sizzles with wit and sensuality--a rare gem of wondrous
storytelling that holds readers enthralled from first page to last. *Romantic
Times
The Notorious Rake Mary Balogh 1992-09-01 Lewd, lascivious, and mocking, Lord
Edmund White is everything that Lady Mary Gregg despises in a man, but her
heart tells her something quite different as soon as she sets eyes on him.
Original.
Stranger in My Arms Lisa Kleypas 2009-10-13 “One of today’s leading lights in
romantic fiction.” —Seattle Times USA Today and New York Times bestselling
author Lisa Kleypas is one of America’s most acclaimed and popular authors of
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historical romance fiction—and Stranger in My Arms is one of her most beloved
novels! A classic tale of a noble lady whose life is upended when her despised
husband—believed lost at sea—returns, a remarkably altered, more passionate and
loving man…if he is, indeed, who he claims to be. A two-time RITA Awardwinner—and a nine-time nominee—Lisa Kleypas is at her sensuous best with
Stranger in My Arms.
The Georgian Rake Alice Chetwynd Ley 2018
From the Heart Mary Balogh 1994-01-01 A collection of five stories of romance
and love features the tale of a gambler trapped in a game of hearts, two jaded
lovers taken by surprise at a Valentine's Day party, and an estranged couple
brought together again by Cupid. Original.
The Last Waltz Mary Balogh 2020-11-24 Gerard Percy, the new Earl of Wanstead,
dreads returning home to Thornwood, where the widow of his predecessor lives
with her two children. He has unhappy memories of Christina, the widowed
countess. But it is Christmas, and he decides to take a houseful of guests with
him to make his return easier. For her part, Christina feels an equal dread of
seeing Gerard again, ten years after she renounced him in order to marry his
strict, puritanical—but seemingly safe—cousin. She is horrified when she learns
about the guests and the fact that Christmas this year is to be a bright and
merry occasion, for her late husband would allow no frivolity of any kind in
their life. And so they meet again, these two former lovers who have bitterly
resented each other for ten years—but never forgotten each other.
Only a Promise Mary Balogh 2015-06-09 The new Survivor’s Club novel from the
New York Times bestselling author. The Survivors’ Club: Six men and one woman,
all wounded in the Napoleonic Wars, their friendship forged during their
recovery at Penderris Hall in Cornwall. Now, for one of them, striking a most
unusual bargain will change his life forever.… Ralph Stockwood prides himself
on being a leader, but when he convinced his friends to fight in the Napoleonic
Wars, he never envisioned being the sole survivor. Racked with guilt over their
deaths, Ralph must move on...and find a wife so as to secure an heir to his
family’s title and fortune. Since her Seasons in London ended in disaster,
Chloe Muirhead is resigned to spinsterhood. Driven by the need to escape her
family, she takes refuge at the home of her mother’s godmother, where she meets
Ralph. He needs a wife. She wants a husband. So Chloe makes an outrageous
suggestion: Strike a bargain and get married. One condition: Ralph has to
promise that he will never take her back to London. But circumstances change.
And to Ralph, it was only a promise.
Tempt Me at Twilight Lisa Kleypas 2009-09-22 Tempt Me at Twilight, the third
book in Lisa Kleypas's popular Victorian romance series. Poppy Hathaway loves
her unconventional family, though she longs for normalcy. Then fate leads to a
meeting with Harry Rutledge, an enigmatic hotel owner and inventor with wealth,
power, and a dangerous hidden life. When their flirtation compromises her own
reputation, Poppy shocks everyone by accepting his proposal—only to find that
her new husband offers his passion, but not his trust. Harry was willing to do
anything to win Poppy—except to open his heart. All his life, he has held the
world at arm's length...but the sharp, beguiling Poppy demands to be his wife
in every way that matters. Still, as desire grows between them, an enemy lurks
in the shadows. Now if Harry wants to keep Poppy by his side, he must forge a
true union of body and soul, once and for all.

mary-balogh-notorious-rake

9/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 9, 2022 by guest

A Summer to Remember Mary Balogh 2003-03-04 “Matchless storyteller”(Romantic
Times) Mary Balogh weaves a tantalizing web of wit and seduction in her new
novel—an irresistible tale of two unlikely lovers and one unforgettable summer.
Kit Butler is cool, dangerous, one of London’s mostinfamous bachelors—marriage
is the last thing on his mind. But Kit’s family has other plans. Desperate to
thwart his father’s matchmaking, Kit needs a bride...fast. Enter Miss Lauren
Edgeworth. A year after being abandoned at the altar, Lauren has determined
that marriage is not for her. When these two fiercely independent souls meet,
sparks fly—and a deal is hatched. Lauren will masquerade as Kit’s intended if
he agrees to provide a passionate, adventurous, unforgettable summer. When
summer ends, she will break off the engagement, rendering herself
unmarriageable and leaving them both free. Everything is going perfectly—until
Kit does the unthinkable: He begins to fall in love. A summer to remember is
not enough for him. But how can he convince Lauren to be his...for better, for
worse, for the rest of their lives?
A Rogue's Downfall Mary Balogh 2017-05-02 A ROGUE'S DOWNFALL The Anniversary
After the Earl of Reardon, one of London's most notorious rakes, ruined the
virtue and reputation of a young lady at a masquerade ball on Valentine's Day,
he did the honorable thing and married her before settling her at his country
estate and abandoning her there. Now, one year later, he has returned home to
his wife and young son, wondering if it is too late to woo her properly and
make amends for a year of shameful neglect. The Wrong Door During a dull
evening at a particularly tedious house party Viscount Lyndon, a notorious
rake, makes an assignation to spend the night with a willing widow. In the
darkness, however, he opens the wrong door and enters the wrong room. He soon
finds himself honor-bound to offer for the young lady who was the unfortunate
victim of his error. She, however, does not react with predictable meekness.
Instead, she sets out to bring him to his knees. Precious Rogue Miss Peabody
and her mother are ecstatic when Mr. Bancroft, London's most elusive bachelor,
accepts an invitation to a house party at their country estate. They boast that
he is about to offer marriage. However, it is upon Patricia Mangan, the quiet,
unremarkable, impoverished niece Mrs. Peabody treats more as a servant than a
relative, that Mr. Bancroft finds himself turning his attentions, surprising
himself as much as he surprises her and everyone else.
Secrets of a Summer Night Lisa Kleypas 2021-04-20 From the New York Times
bestselling author of Devil in Disguise, the first book in her beloved
Wallflowers series. The Wallflowers: four young ladies at the side of the
ballroom make a pact to help each other find husbands . . . no matter what it
takes. Proud and beautiful Annabelle Peyton could have her pick of suitors—if
only she had a dowry. Her family is on the brink of disaster, and the only way
Annabelle can save them is to marry a wealthy man. Unfortunately her most
persistent admirer is the brash Simon Hunt, a handsome and ambitious
entrepreneur who wants her as his mistress. Annabelle is determined to resist
Simon's wicked propositions, but she can't deny her attraction to the boldly
seductive rogue, any more than he can resist the challenge she presents. As
they try to outmaneuver each other, they find themselves surrendering to a love
more powerful than they could have ever imagined. But fate may have other
plans—and it will take all of Annabelle's courage to face a peril that could
destroy everything she holds dear.
Tempting the Bride Sherry Thomas 2012-10-02 ONE OF LIBRARY JOURNAL'S BEST
ROMANCES OF THE YEAR In this new masterpiece of historical romance from the
acclaimed, USA Today bestselling Sherry Thomas, a headstrong beauty is rescued
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by the notorious rake she has always despised... Helena Fitzhugh understands
perfectly well that she would be ruined should her secret love affair be
discovered. So when a rendezvous goes wrong and she is about to be caught in
the act, it is with the greatest reluctance that she accepts help from David
Hillsborough, Viscount Hastings, and elopes with him to save her reputation.
Helena has despised David since they were children—the notorious rake has
tormented her all her life. David, on the other hand, has always loved Helena,
but his pride will never let him admit the secrets of his heart. A carriage
accident the day after their elopement, however, robs Helena of her memory—the
slate is wiped clean. At last David dares to reveal his love, and she finds him
both fascinating and desirable. But what will happen when her memory returns
and she realizes she has fallen for a man she has sworn never to trust?
The Secret Pearl Mary Balogh 2005-11-29 Mary Balogh has no equal when it comes
to capturing the complex, irresistible passions between men and women. Her
classic novel, The Secret Pearl, is one of the New York Times bestselling
author’s finest–a tale of temptation and seduction, of guarded hearts and raw
emotion…and of a love so powerful it will take your breath away…. He first
spies her in the shadows outside a London theatre, a ravishing creature forced
to barter her body to survive. To the woman known simply as Fleur, the welldressed gentleman with the mesmerizing eyes is an unlikely savior. And when she
takes the stranger to her bed, she never expects to see him again. But then
Fleur accepts a position as governess to a young girl…and is stunned to
discover that her midnight lover is a powerful nobleman. As two wary hearts
ignite–and the threat of scandal hovers over them–one question remains: will
she be mistress or wife?
Someone To Love Mary Balogh 2016-11-08 New York Times bestselling author Mary
Balogh presents the first historical romance in the Westcott series, where the
death of an earl reveals a most scandalous secret. Humphrey Westcott, Earl of
Riverdale, has died, leaving behind a fortune and a scandalous secret that will
forever alter the lives of everyone in his family—including the daughter no one
knew he had... Anna Snow grew up in an orphanage in Bath knowing nothing of the
family she came from. Now she discovers that the late Earl of Riverdale was her
father and that she has inherited his fortune. She is also overjoyed to learn
she has siblings. However, they want nothing to do with her or her attempts to
share her new wealth. But the new earl’s guardian is interested in Anna… Avery
Archer, Duke of Netherby, keeps others at a distance. Yet something prompts him
to aid Anna in her transition from orphan to lady. As London society and her
newfound relatives threaten to overwhelm Anna, Avery steps in to rescue her and
finds himself vulnerable to feelings and desires he has hidden so well and for
so long.
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